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Dated:20/05/2024 

The Sr DAOs/DAO-/DA0-II/DAs/DAPs 

Requests for posting related to Annual General Transfer-2024. 

As you are aware that AGT 2024 is due. In this regard, it is intimated that the 
requests for posting may be sent upto 24/05/2024. After this date, no request will be 
considered. 

All the Sr DAOs/DAO-I/DAO-II/DA, who are willing to submit any 
request, may only submit their requests through: 

Mail (shishram43@cag.gov.in) with the subject "REQUEST FOR ANNUAL 
GENERAL TRANSFER 2024". 

By hand to be delivered in the drop box placed in the Sr. DAG (Admn) Cell in sealed 
cover mentioning thereon ."REQUEST FOR ANNUAL GENERAL TRANSFER 

2024". 

By registered post/Speed post in sealed cover mentioning thereon "REQUEST FOR 
ANNUAL GENERAL TRANSFER 2024". 

Any request submitted through the channel except above will not be entertained 

Sr. Accounts Officer (W.Admn.) 
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